
ITEM 4 
Clerk’s Report 
 
Office Matters 
 
Enforcement 
 
2 Ashby Road- Although there ELDC said that a breach of current planning regulations had not 
been complied with, the matter had been closed and no further action would be taken 
 
Church Wall 
 
Scorer Hawkins have asked for a meeting with relevant parties. Date to be arranged.  
21/9/20-Scorer Hawkins telephoned and need confirmation that ELDC give permission for the 
work to be undertaken on their properties and also the Diocese. 
I will email ELDC the last letter from SH and ask for confirmation 
 
Defibrillator- LCC have said that the bus shelter is not their domain and ELDC have also said it is 
not their domain. 
 
Newsletter 
 
The previous distributors are no longer trading and it has proved impossible to find a new one. I 
contacted the New Life Centre and they have found two people to distribute at the same cost as 
previously. The newsletters are awaiting collection in Lincoln. The printers did not let me know 
that they were really for collection. I have arranged collection for this week. 
 
Correspondence 
 
Cemetery bench- letter received from Mr & Mrs Richardson regarding their request for a 
memorial bench being denied and asking the Town Council to reconsider. Reply sent stating that 
unless 7 councillors agree to rescind the decision, this cannot happen. 
 
Spilsby Recreation Ground- a ‘thank you’ email received for the lights and heaters for the 
refurbishment of the pavilion. 
 
 
Action points from previous meetings 
 
22nd July 2020 
 
Para 81- Sanitising Stations- 4 have been bought and assembled. Awaiting permission from 
ELDC to site them. 
 
23rd July 2020 
 
Para 84- PSPO-the Recreation Ground have agreed that the Council should apply for one. 
 
 
 
 
 
Bonny Smith 
Town Clerk 
21st September 2020 


